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February 2021 

Programming:  

Kids:  

 Katherine is trying out a new service, Talewise, to facilitate some science programming. 
Parents create an account to view the monthly show and activities. Experiment kits are 
available through the month of February.  

Teens:  

 Katie is back! Book clubs resume this month on Tuesday, February 16, at 6:00 pm and 7:00 
pm. This month’s teen craft is a Washi Tape Phone Holder. 
 

Adults:  

 Booked for Murder’s February author was David Rosenfelt. 

 The Fiction Book Club resumed this month. We discussed The Hate You Give, by Angie 
Thomas 

 Non-fiction Book Club will be discussing Bad Blood, by John Carreyrou, on Monday February 
22, at 7:00 pm.  

 Mikaela is doing another “Nailed It” baking challenge on Thursday, February 11.   

 Spice of Life Club was a major hit in January and sign-ups way exceeded what was expected. 
We are expecting February’s Spice of Life Club to be just as popular. 

 On February 23, Mary Dressing will be presenting a Nutrition and You talk. Dressing will 
discuss how to make informed food choices, ways to develop healthy eating and exercise 
behaviors. She will also talk about eating disorders.  

 The Winter Reading Program started January 4th and runs until April 2nd. Participants can 
pick up a Bingo card at the Circulation Desk or request one through Curbside Pick-up.    

 

Other: 

The Library is closed for President’s Day, February 15th. 

 


